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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Joe Lombardi 

 Director of Finance and Management 

 

FROM: Tracie Davies 

 Director of Public Utilities 

 

DATE: June 24, 2016 

 

RE: BID RECOMMENDATION – 14’ Step Van 

 BID PROPOSAL – #RFQ001551 - PR# 015211 

 

 

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on June 16, 2016 for the purchase of a 14’ Foot Step 

Van for the Division of Power.  One bid was received.  After a review of the bid, the Division of 

Power recommends the award be made to FYDA  Freightliner Columbus, Inc. the lowest 

responsive and responsible and best bidder for Item One (1) 14’ Step Van for an award amount 

of $111,227.00.  

This unit will be replacing BT-21822.  In support of the Mayor's Get Green Columbus initiative, 

this unit has “Clean Burn Technology.”   

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  Should you have any questions please contact 

Pam Davis at 645-6041. 
 


